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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the second half of the spring term. We have lots of exciting events coming up.  

Training workshops 

Key Stage Three with Rian  

• Tuesday March 1st @ 2pm - Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own emotions 

Key Stage Two with Tennille  

• Tuesday March 8th @ 9.45 am - Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own 

emotions 

Key Stage One with Tennille  

• Tuesday March 15th @ 9.45 am - Online safety  

• Tuesday March 22nd @ 9.45am - Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own 

emotions 

Using Schedules at Home with our speech therapist 

• Secondary Classes - Monday March 14th at 9.15am 

• Primary Classes - Monday March 14th at 2.15pm 

 

 

 

 

Staff and students are invited to dress as a favourite book character next Thursday March 3rd. We’ll be 

enjoying our favourite books together.  

COVID update 

Our risk assessment has been updated – the latest version is on our website. As we are a special school, 

all staff will continue with twice weekly testing and pupils in Key Stage 3 who can do so, should do the 

same. Masks are no longer required but all our best practice of good ventilation and handwashing will 

remain. As always let us know if you have any questions.  

Best wishes,   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 


